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Victory! YAL forces Nikki Fried to reopen Concealed 
Weapons License applications in Florida 

 
Tallahassee, FL — Under pressure from YAL President Cliff Maloney, Florida Commissioner of 
Agriculture and Consumer Services Nikki Fried has finally reopened the Sunshine State’s online 
application process for concealed weapons licenses. 

The controversy began on March 23, 2020, when Fried — Florida’s only statewide elected 
Democrat — completely froze the online application process for concealed weapons licenses, 
citing concerns that Floridians won’t be able to obtain fingerprinting and might become 
“frustrated.” Then, in May, Maloney filed suit against Fried, arguing that Fried’s preference for 
her own agenda over the Constitutional rights of Floridians cannot be tolerated. 

“Nikki Fried tried to use COVID-19 as an opportunity to advance her authoritarian, 
gun-grabbing agenda. She lost and the people of Florida won,” said Maloney. “Let this victory 
serve as a reminder that our right to self defense is non-negotiable and that millions of law 
abiding gun-owners will not sit idly by while tyrants attempt to silence us.” 
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